
  

From: Zanotti, Jessica [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5A758A0FE01448A98C4A15A521401D1E-ZANOTTI, JE] 

Sent: 2/21/2023 9:09:35 PM 

To: Ryder, Tim (Schumer) i (b)(6) ‘@schumer.senate.gov]; Nelson, Jason [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange 

Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4411465f29bf41f5a9321301bbd1a3b5-Nelson, Jas] 
cc: Patel, Vandan (Schumer): (b)(6)___— ®schumer.senate.gov] 
Subject: RE: Chio Spill info 

Attachments: FEMA_Advisory_FEMA_Regional_Administrator_to_Travel_to_East_Palestine, Ohio 20230217.pdf 

Good afternoon Tim, 

Please find attached the FEMA advisory that we sent out last Friday. As discussed, EPA is the lead federal agency for this 

response. 

Following continued discussions between the state of Ohio and FEMA regarding the Norfolk Southern train derailment in 

East Palestine, Governor Mike DeWine and FEMA Regional Administrator Thomas C. Sivak issued the following joint 

statement: 

“FEMA and the State of Ohio have been in constant contact regarding emergency operations in East Palestine. U.S. EPA 

and Ohio EPA have been working together since day one. Tomorrow, FEMA will supplement federal efforts by deploying 

a Senior Response Official along with a Regional Incident Management Assistance Team (IMAT) to support ongoing 

operations, including incident coordination and ongoing assessments of potential long term recovery needs.” 

EPA held a press conference at 12:30 pm today that you can watch here: hitos://www.ena.gov/newsroam/ live for the 

latest updates. 

  

Hope this helps! 

Best, 

Jess 

Jessica R. Zanotti 

Congressional Affairs Specialist | Congressional Affairs Division | Office of External Affairs 

Mobile: (202) 406-0797 

jessica. zanotth@fema.chs.gov   

Federal Emergency Management Agency 

fama.gov 

From: Ryder, Tim (Schumer) b)(6) @ schumer.senate.gov> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023°3:14 PM 
  

Subject: Ohio Spill Info 

  

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of DHS. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize and/or trust the 

sender. Please select the Phish Alert Report button on the top right of your screen to report this email if it is unsolicited or suspicious 

in nature.     

Starting a chain here for us. Please send me what you have 
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